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.THE KENTARA 2024             

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

This will be held on Wednesday 1st 

May at the Ditton Community Centre. 

10.30 am for an 11 am start. It would 

be good to see at least one representa-

tive from each ARA attend,  we are 

trying to  organise refreshments.  We 

will also be having a  raffle so any do-

nations would be very much appreci-

ated. AGTO (Association of Group 

Travel   Organisers) will also be at-

tending the AGM and a representative 

will be giving a short presentation on 

what AGTO is all about. 

THE DUNWOOD 30TH ANNIVER-
SARY CONFERENCE AT STUDEY 

CASTLE. 

This conference was well represented by 
many ARA’s including WaldARA, 
StARA, RamARA, AARA , plus more, 
and the Chair and Secretary of KentARA 
(Ian and Lynne) also attended. 

in all approximately 48 members of Ken-
tARA clubs attended. WaldARA and 
RamARS  received awards from Dun-
wood and Lynne and Ian received a bou-
quet on behalf of KentARA. 

Each person attending had a free raffle in 
with their name badge and several mem-
bers of the ARA’S won prizes, one was a 
holiday to Cyprus. Ian and Lynne men-
tioned it was good to see the clubs blend-
ing together and having fun.   

KENTARA  

40TH ANNIVERSAY 

Dunwood has informed us that they 

have three coaches going to the Pal-

ace Hotel, Buxton and are taking 

bookings on our behalf, and are ar-

ranging a 40th Anniversary gift for 

everyone who attends. 

 If you haven’t booked via Dunwood 

as yet, please do so quickly or you 

will miss out. The deposit is only 

£20. The trip also includes excur-

sions, one of which is to Chatsworth 

House. Ian Sharp. 



Alterations to the Club Secretaries List: 

LeyAR. Leybourne: New Secretary: Linda Simmonds; Email: micheal.simmonds@sky.com 

HARA. Hythe: New Secretary:           Andrea Saxby. Email: richardsa51@outlook.com  

KENTARA ENTERTAINMENT OFFICER 

Could ALL clubs please send me details of any Speaker or Entertainer they have had   at 
their meetings during the last TWO years and would RECOMMEND them to other ARA’s.                      
so I can update my records please.  

         Many thanks.  Chrissie Sandell :Email:  sandellchristine@yahoo.com 

Name: - - ie: John Smith. 

Act:  - - Speaker or Entertainer. 

Fee:  - - Cheque/Cash or if no fee is a donation required. 

Contact details: Telephone/Mobile. 

Email address:  

Recommending Club:  

How to contact the KentARA Officers:- 
Vice President: Mrs Joan Rhodes.  Tel: 01732 844953 

Chairperson: Mr Ian Sharp.  Mobile: 07759085568  Email: ianjsharp49@aol.com 

Secretary: Mrs Lynne Sharp.  Mobile: 07930357680  Email: sharplinjo@aol.com 

Vice Chair: (West Kent) Mr Ray Craddock.  Mobile:07930347444 Email:  ramondo1@outlook.com 

Vice Chair (East Kent)  Mr Ian Sharp .  Mobile: 07759085568  Email: ianjsharp49@aol.com 

Vice Secretary (East Kent: Mrs Lynne Sharp. Mobile: 079320357680 Mobile: sharplindjo@aol.com 

Entertainment Officer: Christine Sandell. Email: sandellchristine@yahoo.com 

KentARA Editor: Mr Tony Mulcuck. Tel: 01732 844195 Email: mulcuck.anthony@sky.com 

KENTARA LINE DANCING 
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